Heart Month



FEBRUARY 2022 MICHIGAN

Dear Providers.

February is heart month and a time to shine a light on heart disease and high blood pressure. Heart disease is the leading cause of death for men, women, and people of most racial and ethnic groups in the United States.

Meridian is working with other national partners as a part of the Million Hearts[®] initiative to prevent one million heart attacks and strokes by 2023. Controlling blood pressure can lower risk of heart attack, stroke and kidney disease. Did you know that Meridian covers automatic blood pressure cuffs through an innetwork durable medical equipment provider, such as Healthy Living Medical Supply? Providers can call in a prescription at Healthy Living Medical Supply at **866-779-8512**.

If a Meridian member has questions on the coverage of medications that they have been prescribed or need help finding a pharmacy, they can contact MeridianRx at **855-355-8070** for assistance.

Sincerely,

Meridian

The Million Hearts® word and logo marks, and associated trade dress ("Marks"), are owned by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). Use of these marks does not imply endorsement by HHS. Use of the Marks also does not necessarily imply that the materials have been reviewed or approved by HHS.

Privacy Notice: This fax message, and any attachments, are confidential and are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is proprietary and that may be Individually Identifiable or Protected Health Information under HIPAA. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by telephone, or by email, and destroy all copies of this message. If you are a regular recipient of our faxes, please notify us promptly if you change your fax number or email address.